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Comments: I am very saddened to see that such a proposal is moving forward that would limit millions of acres of

PUBLIC land and restrict outdoor recreation.  I am disappointed that there was very little notice, meetings or

information on these proposed changes.  There should have been more time to adequately comment and the

public should have input on these changes.   I have tried to find out more information and mapping for these

proposed changes and I have yet to find anything.  Why is the USFS pushing through closures with little

information available to the public and from what I can understand, these closures fall well outside of the 2012

plan guidelines.  What is the reasoning behind these proposed closures?


